
Dear customers, 

sadly, there are increasing phishing attempts on internet, 

informing false bank details in our name and trying to get 

real payments done in the wrong bank account. 

We would like to inform you that any changes on our 

bank accounts or payment proceedings will be done in a 

confidential way and not by a regular e-mail. 

If you receive any e-mails in the name of STADLER, 

requesting the payments to be done in a new bank 

account, please don´t proceed with any transactions 

before contacting your known STADLER collaborator by 

phone and clarifying the situation. 

If the contact details of your accounting collaborator are 

not available, please contact STADLER through our main 

line +49 7584 9226-0 or access our website   

www.w-stadler.de. 

Your STADLER team
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